
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Minister Mokonyane to brief media on review of procurement processes 

at the Department of Water and Sanitation 

 

11 October 2016 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane, will tomorrow brief the media 
on a process to review the procurement processes at the Department of Water and 
Sanitation.  
 
The review has been necessitated by a number of factors including allegations of fraud, 
corruption and irregularities in tender award processes at the department.  
 
Given the critical mandate of the department and the nature of contracts administered by the 
department, that often involve large sums of money, the Minister has felt it necessary to brief 
the media and to make the necessary announcements on these matters.  
 
Members of the media are invited as follows:   
 
Venue :  Sedibeng Building, 185 Francis Baard Street; Pretoria  
 
Date :  12 October 2016  
 
Time :  14h00 
 
Members of the media are advised to arrive at 13h30.  
 
 
Issued by the Ministry of Water & Sanitation 

 

For enquiries: 

Sputnik Ratau  

Director: Media Liaison 

Mobile: 082 874 2942 

 

Mlimandlela Ndamase 

Ministerial Spokesperson 

083 480 0014 and NdamaseM@dws.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 


